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Mr. A ved Boornazlan 
417 Sycam re Avenue 
Merion, Pennsylvania 19066 

Dear Mr. Boornazian: 

October 9, 1973 

A year ngo you were kind enough to express your sup rt of 
St. Vartan Armenian Cathedral by becoming a Steward. in the 
beginning of a program that means so much for the s urity of 
our Cathed. al and Diocese, both ow and in the futur • The 
family of S • Vartan St wards numbers close to 200 at the 
present ti e, and work is continuing both through our office 
and in our J>arlshes to add new members to this family on a 
continuing basts. 

By their devotion. attachment and contribution, our Stewards 
bri hono to our community. 

We approa h you now to ask that you renew your Ste ardshtp of 
St. Vartan. The Cathedral goes on as a symbol and center of 
our church community in Amerlca; our stewardship of it must 
go on as w 11. 

You have p ~oved your devotion in the past. 

May we as you to make a fu ther contribution of $10 to r tain 
your status as a St. Vartan Steward, again setting an m.ple for 
others to emulate? 

JA/vb 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Executive Director 


